
 
Knightline 5.18.20 

News and Announcements  
 

● Update from the Superintendent--May 18, 2020. ​Please review the attached ​Message 
from the Superintendent. 

● TAKE ACTION NOW. ​Let your voice be heard alongside the U.S. Conference of 
Catholic Bishops (USCCB) on behalf of Catholic school communities, which urgently 
need help in this time of uncertainty. ​Take action now​ ​on a USCCB alert to urge 
Congress to provide emergency aid to Catholic schools and their families in the next 
Covid-19 legislation package. 

● Exam Guidelines for Virtual Learning. ​Please see this ​guideline for exams​ for 
seniors and students in grades 8-12​. 

● Virtual Schedule for Next Week 
Adjusted Schedule--Week of May 25 (Memorial Day) 

○ Monday/Holiday 
○ Tuesday/Blocks 3 and 4--also Sr. Exams (if applicable) 
○ Wednesday/Blocks 1 and 2--also Sr. Exams (if applicable) 
○ Thursday Blocks 3 and 4 
○ Friday Blocks 1 and 2 

 
● Graduation Packet Pick Up. ​You may pick up graduation packets on Tuesday, May 26 

(not Monday, which is Memorial Day) 
● Virtual Open House, ​Thursday May 28, 2020 from 6-7pm. Please share amongst your 

friends and family- and don't forget, you can earn a $1,000 tuition credit for every new 
family referred from a non feeder school! 

● Win $500 for re-enrolling today! ​All families that submit their online re-enrollment and 
contract by June 1st  will be entered into a drawing for a $500 tuition credit! Questions? 
Email ​Alyson LeMaste​r​, Director of Enrollment. 

● Congratulations to ALL our Award winners​ who exceeded all expectations in the 
areas of academics, athletics, and service.  Please see the ​Award Program​ for a 
description of awards and all recipients! 

● Our Academic, Athletic, and Service Awards Ceremony​ is scheduled for Tuesday, 
May 19.  While we cannot hold that ceremony, we are still honoring those students who 
have received awards.  If your student received an award, you received an email from 
Mrs. Franklin on Thursday. Some of the awards will be highlighted on our social media. 

● "Knights Fitness Challenge” 
 
It’s the LAST WEEK for our Knights Fitness Challenge 
 
Track your steps on your phone, watch or an app of your choice. Count your steps daily 
and record your total steps for the week on​ ​This Spreadsheet​!  (Be sure you record it 
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on the correct tab at the bottom.)  
 
Happy Walking! 

● Use AmazonSmile when online shopping.​ COVID-19 keeping you at home? Do you 
use Amazon when shopping online? If so, when you make a purchase online, link your 
account to Peninsula Catholic through AmazonSmile and a portion of your proceeds will 
go directly back to PC. ​Thanks in advance for supporting PC and happy shopping! 
 

 
Home and School 
 

● Book Sale Committee 
Volunteers are needed to form a team to spearhead our annual HSA Book Sale. Jackie 
Yau, the current Book Sale coordinator, is available to answer any inquiries about this 
new team that will lead us forward when the time comes. During the next few months, 
Jackie could meet periodically, via digital conferences (I.E. Zoom, Facetime or Skype 
programs that work for all parties) OR via phone conversations, to slowly discuss and 
prepare this team to run the Book sale with many helpful hands in the end. In the wake 
of this pandemic, clearly, some hands-on details will be limited until we are able to be 
with each other, in person, once again. Please reach out to ​Jackie Yau​ ​if you are 
interested in being part of the Book sale Committee. 
Please note: ​The Book sale is the HSA's ​ONLY​ fundraiser and the money raised from 
the Book Sale goes towards​ ALL​ the years events and activities that the HSA sponsors 
for the students, teachers, staff, faculty, and parents. We could not do this without the 
help of our fantastic families coming together, working side by side​. 

● New Treasurer 
Since the New Treasurer position was not filled prior to this pandemic, the Board will 
continue to follow through with interested individuals. Once an inquiry and acceptance is 
made, a Board vote will take place and a final approval will be made by the Principal for 
a new Treasurer. Please contact ​Gena Petersen​ ​with any inquiries.  
Please note:​ A new Treasurer — in training — will be able to discuss with ​Jackie Yau​, 
our current Treasurer, via phone conversations and/or digital communications, all the ins 
and outs of what the Treasurer's position entails. 
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